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Doss, Gary

From: Daniel Marrone - NOAA Federal <daniel.marrone@noaa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 12:17 PM
To: Doss, Gary
Subject: Re: SBL39754 "Yank Marine Services" Public Comment

Hi Gary, 

No ESA-listed species under NMFS jurisdiction are expected to occur in the area.  No ESA section 7 

consultation is necessary. 

Dan 

 

On Fri, Feb 13, 2015 at 8:55 AM, Doss, Gary <gdoss@dewberry.com> wrote: 

 

All, 

  

We are currently preparing an Environmental Assessment on behalf of the New Jersey Department of 

Environmental Protection (NJDEP) for the above-referenced HUD CDBG-DR funded project. This property is 

located at 487 Main Street in Dorchester, Maurice River Township, New Jersey. The applicant is seeking 

funding to construct new docks, piers and boat lifts. The applicant previously received an NJDEP Division of 

Land Use Regulation (DLUR) Waterfront Development Permit and a USACE Permit for their proposed work. 

In December, the applicant received extensions on both of these permits.  

  

We are conducting an 8-Step Floodplain and Wetland Protection Review pursuant to HUD regulations to 

satisfy Executive Orders 11988 and 11990. Please refer to the attached public notice, which was published in 

local English and Spanish newspapers on February 13, 2015. I have also attached a site location map and 

copies of the approved permits, which include lists of proposed project activities and conditions for approval. 

Please let me know within two weeks if you have any comments on this project. 

  

Thank you, 

Gary Doss 

  

Gary Doss 

Environmental Planner 

Dewberry 

600 Parsippany Rd., Suite 301 

Parsippany, NJ 07054-3715 
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973.576.9661 

973.428.8509 fax 

www.dewberry.com 

  

 

 

 

Visit Dewberry’s website at www.dewberry.com  
 
If you’ve received this email even though it’s intended for someone else, then please delete the 
email, don’t share its contents with others, and don’t read its attachments. Thank you.  

 


